
SEP 24 1999

C. Russell Lewis

OLES MORRISON RINKER & BAKER UP
L A W Y E R S

September 22, 1999

Mr. John Bennett CERTIFIED MAIL
State of Alaska, Department of RETURN RECEIPT
Transportation and Public Facilities REQUESTED
Northern Region, Right-of-Way Section
2301 Peger Road
Fairbanks, Alaska 99709-5316

R e : Our_File No. 99092.2

Dear Mr. Bennett:

On August 16, 1999, this firm mailed you a request
under the Public Records Act, Alaska Stat. § 09.25.110 et seq.,
and its implementing regulations, , 6 AAC 96.210 et seq. This
request dealt with right-of-way issues on the Chitna/McCarthy
Road.

As you undoubtedly know, a response to a request for
public records is required within 10 days of receiving that
request. See 6 AAC 96.325. In the event that you did not
receive my original request, I have included a copy of it with
this letter. I would appreciate a response from you or your
agency within 10 days of receipt of this letter.

In the event that this request is improperly directed
to you, I request that you deliver it to the proper person or
persons responsible for responding to the type of request as
detailed in the attached letter. Should you have any questions
or comments regarding this request, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Very truly yours,

OLES MORRISON RINKER & BAKER LLP

C. Russell Lewis

CRL/lr:04crlfoi

745 WEST FOURTH AVENUE, SUITE 502, ANCHORAGE ALASKA 99501-2136
TELEPHONE: 907-2580106 FAX: 907-25S-5S19



SEP 23 1999
C. Russell Lewis

OLES MORRISON RINKER & BAKER LLP
L A W Y E R S

September 21, 1999

Mr. John Bennett CERTIFIED MAIL
State of Alaska, Department of RETURN RECEIPT
Transportation and Public Facilities REQUESTED
Northern Region, Right-of-Way Section
2301 Peger Road

Fairbanks, Alaska 99709-5316

Re: Our File No. 99092.2

Dear Mr. Bennett:

On August 16, 1999, this firm mailed you a request
under the Public Records Act, Alaska Stat. § 09.25.110 et seq. ,
and its implementing regulations, , 6 AAC 96.210 et seq. This
request dealt with right-of-way issues on the Chitna/McCarthy
Road.

As you undoubtedly know, a response to a request for
public records is required within 10 days of receiving that
request. See 6 AAC 96.325. In the event that you did not
receive my original request, I have included a copy of it with
this letter. I would appreciate a response from you or your
agency within 10 days of receipt of this letter.

In the event that this request is improperly directed
to you, I request that you deliver it to the proper person or
persons responsible for responding to the type of request as
detailed in the attached letter. Should you have any questions
or comments regarding this request, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Very truly yours,

OLES MORRISON RINKER & BAKER LLP

C\ Russell Lewis

CRL/lr:04crlfoi

745 WEST FOURTH AVENUE, SUITE 502. ANCHORAGE ALASKA 99501-2136
TELEPHONE; 907-258-0106 FAX: 907-258-5519


